
is swapping the North 
Pole for St Teresa’s 

Tuesday 13th December 2022 
Children will be treated to a meeting with Santa,  

a small gift, plus the opportunity to have their photo taken with 
Santa in his festive grotto. 

Visits will take place during school time 

How to book tickets  

Tickets are available at a cost of £5 per child and are payable 
through your child’s ParentPay account. 

 

All proceeds will go towards school fundraising. 

Merry Christmas! 

Santa Claus 


